
From: Cottrell, Scott
To: Rick Potts; Morris, John R.
Cc: Segrest, Becky; Jackson, Jackey
Subject: RE: Sumter County Closed Landfill - LTC Permit Modification
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 4:51:35 PM

John,

We concur with the draft permit modification language.

Scott

Scott B. Cottrell, PE
Director, Public Works
Sumter County
352-569-6700

From: Rick Potts [mailto:rickpotts@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 3:18 PM
To: Cottrell, Scott
Subject: FW: Sumter County Closed Landfill - LTC Permit Modification

Scott,

Please see email from John Morris below.

I think the permit mod is good for the County in a number of ways but if you still have any
concerns please let me know.

Regards,

Rick

Richard L. Potts, Jr. P.G.
Principal Hydrogeologist
THE COLINAS GROUP, INC.
Water Resources Consultants
377 Maitland Avenue
Suite 2012
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701
Office: (407) 622-8176
Cell:      (407) 620-5779
email:  rickpotts@cfl.rr.com



From: Morris, John R. [mailto:John.R.Morris@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 10:55 AM
To: 'Rick Potts'
Subject: RE: Sumter County Closed Landfill - LTC Permit Modification
Importance: High

Rick:

Good morning.  I don’t believe I’ve received anything from Sumter County regarding the draft permit revisions as referenced
below.  Could you remind them to send an acknowledgement via e-mail?  I’d very much like to forward the modification for
signature this week.

Thanks.

John

**************************************************
John R. Morris, P.G.
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Southwest District, Environmental Services
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy., Temple Terrace, FL  33637-0926
New telephone numbers
Main office: 813-470-5700
Direct line:  813-470-5751
E-mail: john.r.morris@dep.state.fl.us

From: Rick Potts [mailto:rickpotts@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 11:14 AM
To: Morris, John R.; Pelz, Susan
Cc: 'Cottrell, Scott'; 'Jackson, Jackey'; 'Segrest, Becky'
Subject: Sumter County Closed Landfill - LTC Permit Modification

Mr. Morris,

On behalf of Sumter County we have reviewed the draft permit modification to the landfill’s
long-term care permit, discussed proposed changes with the County, and find the proposed
changes acceptable. In accordance with your request, a revised Site Map (Figure 1) showing
the locations and numbers of all monitoring wells and piezometers and the configuration of
the modified Zone of Discharge boundary is attached.

Concurrence with the draft permit language by Sumter County will be acknowledged by
separate email.

Thank you for your helpful assistance with this permit modification. Please let me know if
any further action on the part of Sumter County is necessary to complete the permit
process.

Best regards,



Richard L. Potts, Jr. P.G.
Principal Hydrogeologist
THE COLINAS GROUP, INC.
Water Resources Consultants
377 Maitland Avenue
Suite 2012
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701
Office: (407) 622-8176
Cell:      (407) 620-5779
email:  rickpotts@cfl.rr.com


